Dear Honourable Minister,

As a member of the public I am concerned about my access to safe and effective health care options in Saskatchewan.
I make this request out of concern for the safety of the people of Saskatchewan and their health care.  More and more people are turning to “complementary” or “natural” methods of healing to meet their health care needs.

As such, it is  increasingly important that only highly educated and trained health care professionals are recognized as qualified to provide safe and effective health care for the people of Saskatchewan. Effective regulation is necessary to ensure the safety of the public and to distinguish between qualified and unqualified practitioners.

I therefore urge you to update the regulation of Naturopathic Medicine in Saskatchewan.

Naturopathic Doctors (NDs) registered with the Saskatchewan Association of Naturopathic Practitioners (SANP) are fully trained primary health care providers.  Registered NDs have a minimum of 7-years post secondary education; have completed a 4-year full-time medical program through a CNME (Council on Naturopathic Medical Education) accredited college, which includes a year long clinical internship.  Additionally, all registered NDs are required to successfully complete rigorous standardized North American licensing and  jurisdictional board examinations.

Currently NDs in Saskatchewan are regulated under The Naturopathy Act (1978).  Given the increased public demand for Naturopathic Medicine  it has become increasingly important that this act be updated to ensure:

 1) greater public safety when seeking Naturopathic Medical Care;

 2) the ability of fully trained Naturopathic Doctors to practice to their full Scope of Practice; and 

3) expanded protection of title for Naturopathic Doctors  to avoid confusion in the minds of the public  as to who is considered a licensed and regulated Doctor of Naturopathic Medicine.  Full title protection will provide enhanced public safety by preventing unqualified and poorly trained practitioners from offering medical advice and treatment.

 Naturopathic Medicine focuses on health promotion and disease prevention thereby decreasing reliance on a burdened and  overworked medical system.  Updated the current regulations would allow naturopathic doctors, experts in natural medicine to provide care to an increasing number of patients safely and effectively.

In health,
(please insert your contact information here)
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